Cynulliad Cenedlaethol Cymru Y Pwyllgor Safonau Ymddygiad

National Assembly for Wales Standards of Conduct Committee

> Elin Jones AM Llywydd National Assembly of Wales

3 June 2019

Update on Dignity and Respect

Dear Llywydd,

The Standards of Conduct Committee met on 21 May 2019 and considered your response updating the Committee on actions taken to date by the Assembly Commission relating to dignity and respect.

The Committee was pleased with the positive response and felt that a great deal of work is being done by the Commission on this issue. The Committee noted that the Assembly Commission is a significant employer of staff on the Assembly Estate, and therefore we would welcome assurance that there is adequate support for Commission staff regarding the complaint's process in terms of being able to access the information and to make complaints.

We would also welcome an update in November 2019 on any further progress made on the Assembly's Dignity and Respect work.

Yours Sincerely,

Jayne Bryant

Chair



Jayne Signit